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This is going out to those friends of mine who collect or are interested in Rock & Roll concert 
posters and their history. As you may know I donated my archive of poster data, images, etc. to 
the Bentley Historical Library at the University of Michigan for research purposes and to protect 
the collection. 
 
FYI I just uploaded 160 articles on rock posters and poster collecting, many illustrated, including 
scores of personal interviews with the poster artists. For those interested you can find and read 
them here: 
 
http://www.scribd.com/merlewine 
 
My original web site is still available under new (and great management) at 
http://www.classicposters.com/ 
 
Michael 
 
GRAPHIC: This is a logo for ClassicPosters.com that I had commissioned by legendary poster 
artist Gary Grimshaw. 
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